
From: Weber, Lon
To: "cnre_faculty_staff-g@vt.edu"
Cc: "cnre_grad_students-g@vt.edu"
Subject: Security Alert: Patch those Macs
Date: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 1:37:05 PM
Importance: High

Hello again CNRE,
 
Over the last couple of days Apple has released some security patches for OS X.  I strongly suggest
going to the App Store… from the Apple menu and installing any updates it finds!  It will most likely
require a reboot.  Thanks.
 
Lon
 
=======================================
Lon A. Weber, Director of IT
College of Natural Resources and Environment (MC0324)
Cheatham Hall, RM 216C1, Virginia Tech
310 West Campus Drive
Blacksburg, VA 24061
Phone: 540-231-3277 Fax: 540-231-7664
http://it.cnre.vt.edu
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